
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Pensacola-Escambia Promotion and 

Development Commission (PEDC) will receive Letters of Interest for requirements of the 

following until no later than 2:00 PM, CST, March 1, 2019 

 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR  

THE BLUFFS INDUSTRIAL CORRIDOR - BECKS LAKE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 

IN ESCAMBIA COUNTY, FLORIDA 

 

Requirements for submission and the selection criteria are available to download from 
the FloridaWest EDA website at floridawesteda.com. 

Questions during the preparation of submissions should be directed to Scott Luth, by 
email only, at sluth@floridawesteda.com. Responses and/or answers where applicable 

will be provided within 1-3 business days. 
Lewis Bear, Jr., Chairman 

Pensacola-Escambia County Promotion and Development Commission 
3 W Garden Street, Suite 618 

Pensacola, FL 32502 
850-898-2201 


